St. Conaire's Bulletin

June 21st, 2017 www.conaires.ie

Dear Parents/Guardians,

 6^{th} Class Cake Sale: Our 6^{th} classes have a tradition of holding the last cake sale of the school year in June. Their purpose in holding this cake sale is to raise funds to make a contribution to a project of their choice that will benefit the pupils coming behind them. This year's 6^{th} class cake sale was a great success and the 6^{th} class pupils wish to thank everyone who contributed.

 6^{th} Class Confirmation Retreat: The 6^{th} classes will have their Confirmation retreat next Tuesday, June 20^{th} .

 6^{th} Class Graduation Mass: The end-of-school Mass for departing 6^{th} class pupils will take place in the school on Thursday, June 22^{nd} at 7:30 p.m.

5th Classes: Our two 5th classes will be recording a track for a traditional Irish singing CD which will be launched at Fleadh Cheoil na hÉireann in August. They have been practising hard and the recording is scheduled for next Wednesday, June 21st. Thanks to Ms. White and Mr. O'Connell for all their work on this project along with singing teacher Elle-Marie O'Dwyer.

Carrigoran Wellness Centre: A Celebration of Motherhood event will take place in Carrigoran Wellness Centre on Saturday June 24th from 10 until 4. Call (061) 476434 to book a place. Price €20.

Summer reports: The end-of-year reports will be posted to parents by June 23rd, 2017.

School book shop: The book shop will remain open until next Friday, June 23rd 2017. Please note no orders will be taken after that time.

Sports Day: We are hoping to hold our Sports Day on **Thursday, June 22nd** as the preferred date. In the event of bad weather, our second date will be Friday, June 23rd. Should that not be possible, it will move to the following week. We will text parents if there is any change.

Warm weather: Pupils may wear the school t-shirt and shorts of appropriate length during the current period of warm weather.

Summer Stars Reading Adventure 2017: Clare County Library Service will run this programme in all library branches during the summer from July 3rd until the end of August. Further information is available at www.clarelibrary.ie and we urge as many pupils as possible to take part.

Best wishes to Wolfe Tones na Sionna Féile na Gael Girls' Footballers: Congratulations and best wishes go to the girls from St. Conaire's who are taking part in the Féile Football Competition in Fermanagh next weekend. They have put in a huge effort and we wish them a very safe and enjoyable trip northwards.

Yours sincerely, Peter Walsh Principal